
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 20/09/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

Collecting children at the end of the school day 
Please can we remind parents to collect their children from the school 

yard. Children should not be walking out of the school gate 
unaccompanied looking for their adult. 

 
A reminder too that only reception parents are to collect from the EYFS 

playground. 
 

 
 
 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

 

 

 

Harvest Service at St Christopher’s – Sun 13th Oct @ 10:30am. 

 

Show Racism the Red Card Day – Friday 18th October. 

(Children to dress up in an element of red to show support for this day) 

 
 
 
 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Certificate Winners 
 

First Week 
Christian Value – Sonia 
Curriculum Award –Tom  
Star Writer – Dorka 
 

Last Week 

Christian Value – Archie 
Curriculum Award – Charlie 
Star Writer – Myles 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

Welcome back to what has already been a busy start to the 
term. All the children have settled well into their new 
routines and are getting stuck into the Year 6 diet of 
learning. In English we are writing our own version of a 
chapter from ‘The Nowhere Emporium’ by Ross Mackenzie 
and have been revising lots of grammar techniques. Maths 
has seen us move up to using 7 digit numbers; we learnt 
that a million is one thousand lots of one thousand!  

Class 5 are very fortunate this term as we have Logan from 
PNE teaching us Flag Football in PE which is a nice change. 
We are also pleased to welcome May from PNE Community 
Education Team who is teaching us all about the rich 
heritage of PNE in the community, starting with Arthur 
Warton. The final session will be a trip to tour the stadium! 

If you did not make it to the Meet the Teacher session, the 
notes from this can be found on the school website which is 
a rich source of curriculum information and more. 
Homework will be sent out on a Friday and is due in on a 
Thursday to be marked together. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Pratley 

 

 

Have you visited the school 

website? 

You will find a wealth of information 

there, including class targets and 

much more detail surrounding the 

curriculum for your child. 
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